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Dear Sir:

Enclosed are five (5) copies of the revised Physical Security Plan for the
University of Missouri - Rolla Reactor pursuant to the authority of
10CFR50.54(p). Due to the fact that this version is sufficiently different
in format (although not so different in actual content) we felt it best
to submit it as a complete revision. The revised Plan incorporates the
additions and corrections that our staff and NRC compliance inspectors
have suggested.

We believe that the proposed Revision does not decrease the effectiveness
of the current security program.

We hope that you will find this version to be satisfactory.

Sincerely yours,

6.

Albert E. Bolon
Director

AEB/lp

Signed before me on February 17, 1986.
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KARON MATLOCK
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f/,Y COr' MMS'ON E'<PIRES 8/21/89

nrtes coulai

$gg22gggggj0211gao
F

FEB 241986

OMO/ MOM.n .a u.i ongononny ,nsi,iui,on


